THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

DATE:
February 2, 2018
SUBJECT:
Early Graduation Request

DISCUSSION:

Central Hardin would like to request permission to allow three students to graduate effective February 23, 2018.  The students will have completed all graduation requirements to be eligible for a Central Hardin diploma at the end of the 2nd trimester.  There are extenuating circumstances that can be shared upon request for these students.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the early graduation for these Central Hardin students.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve early graduation for these Central Hardin students.

